
Dear authors, 

 

Thank you for resubmitting your article on “Mid-Holocene Thinning of David Glacier, 

Antarctica: Chronology and Controls”. You have made significant improvements to the 

clarity of the article, including the description of the methods and the interpretation of the 

results.  

 

As previously mentioned, this is an important study, and the underlying scientific results are 

robust. However, there remain a large number of inconsistencies or errors, and several points 

require clarification. These are annotated in the attached pdf along with a few grammatical 

issues. 

 

I have decided to accept this article with a requirement for you to carry out ‘technical 

corrections’. This means that the article will not return to me for review – I suspect you are 

very pleased to hear this. Most of the annotations identify small factual points. I have not 

highlighted them in order to create additional work for you, rather, they reflect my desire for 

you to communicate your research as clearly and accurately as possible to the reader. It is 

now over to you to complete that task. 

 

Thank you for choosing to publish your research in The Cryosphere. 

 

Pippa Whitehouse (Editor)  

 
 
Dear Editor,  
 
We appreciate your time and effort in editing this manuscript. We have completed all 
technical corrections and look forward to publication.  
 
Thank you,  
Jamey Stutz (lead author) 


